PHOTOJOURNALISM FIELD TRIP WITH WING YOUNG HUIE
Friday, April 27th

Local renowned photographer, Wing Young Huie, has been working as an artist-in-residence in your tenth grade
student’s English class. One aspect of our photojournalism project is for students to interview and photograph
someone that they have never met before using strategies that they've learned through our classroom workshops

with Wing. To accomplish this, we taking our photojournalism workshop on the road on Friday, April 27th.

Here are the details:
Date: Friday, April 27th.

When: Connections through Period 2 (8:30-10:55 am).

Who: Ms. Vasich’s 10th grade classes (periods 1 & 2) along with Wing Young Huie, Ms. Vasich, and Ms. Saunders
(another 10th grade English teacher).

Other info: Students should bring along a camera or a phone with a camera function. There is no cost for this field

trip.

Please fill out the following permission slip and return it to Ms. Vasich by Wednesday, April 25th. Thank you. If
you have any questions please contact Ms. Vasich. Molly. Vasich@mpls.k12.mn.us.

We need a completed permission slip for each student attending the trip. Students without a slip will not

be able to come with us.

Student’s Name:

Has permission to travel down Nicollet for a photojournalism project on Friday, April 27th.

Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Emergency Contact Number

We understand the arrangements and believe the necessary precautions and plans for the care and supervision of
the students, during the trip, will be taken. Beyond this we will not hold the school, or those supervising the trip,

responsible.

Please share any specific information chaperones should know about your student.






